MRS. GOUGH’ LANGUAGE ARTS

EXTRA CREDIT  BOOK REPORT


2011-2012
This opportunity is available only once for each trimesters.  Extra credit points are given if a student chooses to read an extra, approved book and write an extra book report.  I am fairly flexible regarding the type of book (fiction, non-fiction, biography, etc.).  The book, however, must be school-appropriate, and at a middle school level of difficulty.  The student has to show me the book before it is will be approved.   
Once a book has been selected and approved, the student will write the book title, in pen, on my classroom roster.   Any reports turned without the approval on the roster will receive no credit.   All books need to be approved at least one full week before the announced due date for that trimester.  
Points given for this assignment will be determined by the difficulty of the book, as well as the effort, thought, and quality shown in the writing of the rough and final drafts of the report.  If a book is fiction,  students need to use the Fiction Book Report Rubric.  If the book is non-fiction, students need to use the Non-Fiction Book Report Rubric.  Copies of each rubric is available in the classroom.  
Both the rough and final drafts may written out by hand or done on the computer.  The rough draft must show corrections clearly written in pencil or, preferably, red pen. 
 If the final draft is handwritten, it should be written neatly in pen, on every other line, and on one side of the paper.   If it is done on the computer, it should be in standard, size 12 font.  
This extra credit can be turned in at any time during the quarter up until the announced last day to turn in extra credit.  
Don’t forget to turn in both the rough and final drafts, along with a copy of the fiction or non-fiction book report rubric.  To be clear, you need to turn in three items to me:  the final draft, the rough draft, and the rubric.  
Due dates  (no later than 3:30 p.m.)

1st Trimester – 
2nd Trimester – February 29th
3rd Trimester – May 29th
